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Linda Balogh, M.D., clinical assistant professor of internal medicine and clinical assistant 
professor of pediatrics in the Medical School, retired from active faculty status on June 30, 2023. 

Dr. Balogh received her B.S. degree from the University of Michigan, Ann Arbor in 1983 
and her M.D. degree from Wayne State University School of Medicine in 1995.  She completed 
her postgraduate training in internal medicine and pediatrics at the University of Michigan in 1999. 
She joined the University of Michigan faculty as a clinical instructor in 1999 and was promoted to 
clinical assistant professor in 2002.  

In her role as outpatient clinician, Dr. Balogh has provided outstanding care to a large and 
complex panel of general internal medicine and pediatric patients.  Dr. Balogh has been engaged 
in our clinical and educational programs and has had a positive impact on our clinical programs. 
She regularly teaches and staffs internal medicine and pediatrics residents in their continuity clinics 
at the Canton Health Center, where she has also served as the clinic pod lead for the Canton Health 
Center Medicine/Pediatrics practice since 2005.  She teaches and staffs rotating residents during 
their ambulatory care rotations at the Canton clinic.  Additionally, she teaches MS 1 and 2 students 
during their internal medicine clerkship at the Canton Health Center.  Dr. Balogh received the John 
G. Frohna Award for Outstanding Teaching in Medicine and Pediatrics from the Department of
Internal Medicine in 2010 and in 2020.

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming Linda Balogh, clinical 
assistant professor emerita of internal medicine and clinical assistant professor emerita of 
pediatrics. 
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